Julia Stallibrass To: barbara.gilf  GRO-C_ | cathy.edwards

chris.theaker! GRO-C

23/05/2003 09:54 david.russell—— GROL. 1, :
hong.tar{___GRO-C___ | jacquie.westwood: GRO-C i
jon.develing; GRO-C ]
kendall.bird]____GRo-C_ " \ mark.satchelk GRO-C i

mike.maunderi
mirella.marlow
peter.graham{ _
rachel.ferris
roy.dudley-southern: GRO-C
cc: alison.brewig__GRO-C i Alison

david.kemsleyi GRO-C ideirdrei GRO-C 5
irena.wasilewska GRO-C i
jaki.meekingg __ GR v joanne.wellg_____ GRO-C i

julie.woodini’ i

mick.o'donnelk GRO-C i

mike.millert GRO-C i noel.mccanni GRO-C
R.Milnet GRO-C  !sarah.wilsori GRO-C |

Sophie.Heiser: GRO-C i

Susan.Schonfield GRO-C !

Trudi.Manri_____ GRO-C i mark.darlowt__ GRO-C |
Caroline.Rassell{ Richard

Gutowski/MDA/DOH/ i Zubeda

Seedat/PHl/DOH/GB{L Jackie Ellis/POLICY/DOH/GEGRO-C}

Subject: Haemophilia services

Table attached.

Haemophilia Services Commissioner C

Dear Colleagues

Please note the following extract from the Chief Executives Bulletin, issue 169,
16-22 May. | know that several of you are members of this working group but other
colleagues may not be aware of its existence.

Phased roll out of recombinant clotting factors - A working group has been
established by the Department of Health to advise on the phased introduction of
recombinant clotting factors for the treatment of haemophilia patients. Details at
www.doh.gov.uk/blood/rcfwg/

Charles Lister, who used to lead in the DH policy branch dealing with Haemophilia,
has recently moved on. His replacement is Richard Gutowski, who starts on 9 June.
In the meantime the contact in the branch is: Zubeda Seedat on: GRO-C ior
at zubeda.seedat GRO-C

Three weeks ago | asked for names of your Haemophilia contacts to give Charles
and his colleagues. See table below. Five of you have still not responded (Kendall
Bird, Paul Maubach, Mark Darlow, and 3 London LSCGs). Please respond to
me/Jackie asap.

DHSC0020737_053_0001



Thanks.
Julia

Specialised Services Team Leader
Tel:i GRO-C

DHSC0020737_053_0002



